
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The Australian National Imams Council (ANIC) strongly 
condemns the recent firebombing of a childcare center in 
Maroubra and the vandalism of properties in the Eastern 
suburbs of Sydney. These acts of crimes have no place in 
our society and must be condemned unequivocally. The 
perpetrators must be held accountable for their actions. 
 
It is essential that all Australians, regardless of their faith, 
ethnicity, or color, live in safety and without feeling 
threatened or intimidated. 
 
ANIC firmly rejects any form of crime that targets any 
community.  
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